
In Summer of 2017, Phantom Lakes Management District had a lake study done by SEWRPC to renew 
our Harvesting Permit soon. If you have any concerns/comments please feel free to contact the 
following people with said information before DNR/SEWRPC make their decision about the harvesting 
lanes in the near future. 
 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
 
Heidi Bunk 
Lakes Biologist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
141 NW Barstow St., Room 180 
Waukesha, WI  53188 
Phone: (262) 574-2130 
Heidi.Bunk@wisconsin.gov 
 
SEWRPC 
 
Thomas M. Slawski, PhD 
Chief Biologist 
Natural Resources Planning and Management Division 
Southeastern Wisconsin  
   Regional Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 1607 
Waukesha, WI 53187-1607 
(262) 953-3263 
tslawski@sewrpc.org 
 
Dale Buser PE, PH 
Principal Specialist 
Natural Resources Planning and Management Division 
Southeastern Wisconsin  
   Regional Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 1607 
Waukesha, WI 53187-1607 
(262) 547-6721 
Direct:  (262) 953-3228 
dbuser@SEWRPC.org 
 
Zofia Noe 
Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 1607 
Waukesha, WI 53187-1607 
Telephone: 262-953-3221 
znoe@sewrpc.org 


